Box 183

Elk Point, Alberta

TOA 1A0

County of St. Paul

5015 49Ave.SS 4

St. Paul, Alberta

TOA 3A4

Dear County Reeve Upham and County Councillors,

On behalf of the Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church of St. John the BAPTIST Northern Valley we would like to thank you for the kind donation towards our 100th Anniversary.

Our celebration is being held on Sunday, July 10th starting with Divine Liturgy at 10:00 a.m. with the Bishop present. The dinner and program will be at the Seniors Recreation Center in Elk Point, starting at approximately 1:45 or so. We would be most honoured to have our County Councillors present at this event to say a few words during our program. Because we are selling tickets for the dinner and need a count of people attending we ask that you would let us know who is able to attend.

Please let Walter Moneta (780 724- 2488) or Bill Seniuk (780 724-2286) know who will be attending by June 1^{st} , 2011.

Thank-you

J. Cappack

Bernice Capjack (on behalf of our Northern Valley members)